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              DEL MONTE PACIFIC LIMITED 
(Incorporated in the British Virgin Islands) 

 

 
SUSPENSION OF TRADING IN THE PHILIPPINE STOCK EXCHANGE  

 

 

The Board of Directors (the "Board") of Del Monte Pacific Limited (the “Company”) wishes 

to announce that the Company's shares have been suspended from trading by the 

Philippine Stock Exchange (“PSE”) starting yesterday due to the non-submission of its 

FY2025 Annual Report on 15 September 2025.  

As per Section 17.8 (a) of Article VII (Disclosure Rules) of the PSE Consolidated Listing 

and Disclosure Rules, non-submission of structured reports such as the Annual Report 

on the deadline will result in an automatic suspension. 

The Company has also requested for a trading halt on its shares on the Singapore 

Exchange today. 

Due to the same reasons disclosed by the Company for requesting the extension of 

deadline for the filing of the Annual Report along with other matters, the audit has taken 

longer than usual to complete. 

The Company endeavours to submit its Annual Report by today. The Company will 

continue to update the stock exchanges and its shareholders on this matter. 

 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  
 
Antonio Eugenio S. Ungson 
Company Secretary  
17 September 2025 

 


